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Early Years Key Messages 
1st September 2025 
Please share Key Messages with all staff in your provision.   Previous Key Messages available at: 
https://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/early-years-key-messages   

 

EYFS Safeguarding Reforms 1st September 2025 – Summary of Changes 
Wraparound Childcare Revenue Grant Funding 
Date for the Diary – Childminder meeting 24th September 2024 
DfE Early Years Employment Reference Template 
NYSCP Early Years Online Safeguarding Learning Event (formerly masterclass) 
Dingley’s Promise – FREE Inclusion Training 
Disadvantage Two-Year-Old Codes – (Families in Receipt of Additional Support) 
Childcare Choices – rebranding to “Best Start in Life” website 
Centre for Early Childhood – “Explainer” Animated Film Clips 
Free toilet training posters and handouts 
DfE - Share your views on the Early Years workforce register 
Danger of Slush ice drinks with glycerol 
Foundation Years – FREE email subscription 
Early Years Funding 
 
 
EYFS Safeguarding Reforms 1st September 2025 – Summary of Changes 
Please find attached a PPT slide deck following a Family webinar about the EYFS safeguarding changes 
from 1st September.  Attached are also the Summary of Changes and Annex C documents.  Please refer to 
the EYFS Statutory Framework from 1st September for the changes including Annex C Early years foundation 
stage (EYFS) statutory framework - GOV.UK  Links to key documents to support safeguarding knowledge are 
Working together to safeguard children - GOV.UK; Early Years Foundation Stage nutrition - GOV.UK; 
Keeping children safe in education - GOV.UK  (Attachments: 1, 2 & 3)   
Please also see attached updated FAQs regarding the EYFS safeguarding reforms from 1st September 2025. 
(Attachment: 4) 
 

Wraparound Childcare Revenue Grant Funding 

Wraparound Childcare Revenue Grant Funding is available for schools and providers looking to create a new 
provision or expand existing provision to meet the DfE requirements for wraparound childcare.  Funding is 
available until 31st March 2026 and the final opportunity to apply is 30th January 2026.  Schools and 
providers are encouraged to apply for funding as soon as possible. 
The Round 7 application deadline is 19th September 20025.  It is anticipated that applicants will be 
informed of the revenue grant funding decision by 10th October 2025. 

To apply for Wraparound Childcare Revenue Grant Funding, please read the attached Application Guidance 
document.  Links to the online application forms can be found within the guidance.  All applicants must also 
submit the attached Supporting Evidence Checklist and associated documents, as well as a signed 
Application Declaration (attached). 
 
Please don’t hesitate to contact the North Yorkshire Council Wraparound Childcare team using the email 
below, should you require support or would like to discuss the available revenue grant 
funding:  wraparoundchildcare@northyorks.gov.uk.  (Attachments: 5, 6 ,7&8) 

https://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/early-years-key-messages
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fd2-zzq04.eu1.hubspotlinks.com%2FCtc%2F2N%2B113%2Fd2-zZQ04%2FVV-pcL38CsyRW83l1K635G3cmW4vJbXQ5Br_VZN6WXH-z3m2nnW95jsWP6lZ3mJW3_k1Z48wt-_zN8WB_pMXvl42W8kT_tG6GDS96W43mJWg5LFGY-W5R7jtP3NFDkDW91BQWX5b1ycgVMPgT83nBdQFVK9qTc29jzCJW99RbXz6MF8l9W28bCmh7VzDLQW1Tz9555cLQxzW2MWZzS1vyJQ0W9gY7m-6kVTMmN4wDJmGvGc5KW1ZGbs584rtNLW3V9Gzz2rbvNpV3g2Zh781nj0W5-yFV724hvlbW7546XX9fpQZhW3sht_f5dPmzXMDY8FDn2sV2F6_8_SwBd0MW7ytC9t98sWpCW2Pz8sH5qkhhxW4qBGST4jFJwpW4H7y3x7M0XllW2rNnYN1S4MGNW8zyC7K5gmsxRW7f0YFJ1JkV3zW8btY0j4-CrTwf6-wd_v04&data=05%7C02%7Cfis.Information%40northyorks.gov.uk%7C946bf7fad62d4baeddaf08dde480f154%7Cad3d9c73983044a1b487e1055441c70e%7C0%7C0%7C638917965097017870%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=lp%2B2TbWfqFdxxFD7y1BpJIxjaM0Lx0dp7ouA%2FpZeTXQ%3D&reserved=0
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fd2-zzq04.eu1.hubspotlinks.com%2FCtc%2F2N%2B113%2Fd2-zZQ04%2FVV-pcL38CsyRW83l1K635G3cmW4vJbXQ5Br_VZN6WXH-z3m2nnW95jsWP6lZ3mJW3_k1Z48wt-_zN8WB_pMXvl42W8kT_tG6GDS96W43mJWg5LFGY-W5R7jtP3NFDkDW91BQWX5b1ycgVMPgT83nBdQFVK9qTc29jzCJW99RbXz6MF8l9W28bCmh7VzDLQW1Tz9555cLQxzW2MWZzS1vyJQ0W9gY7m-6kVTMmN4wDJmGvGc5KW1ZGbs584rtNLW3V9Gzz2rbvNpV3g2Zh781nj0W5-yFV724hvlbW7546XX9fpQZhW3sht_f5dPmzXMDY8FDn2sV2F6_8_SwBd0MW7ytC9t98sWpCW2Pz8sH5qkhhxW4qBGST4jFJwpW4H7y3x7M0XllW2rNnYN1S4MGNW8zyC7K5gmsxRW7f0YFJ1JkV3zW8btY0j4-CrTwf6-wd_v04&data=05%7C02%7Cfis.Information%40northyorks.gov.uk%7C946bf7fad62d4baeddaf08dde480f154%7Cad3d9c73983044a1b487e1055441c70e%7C0%7C0%7C638917965097017870%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=lp%2B2TbWfqFdxxFD7y1BpJIxjaM0Lx0dp7ouA%2FpZeTXQ%3D&reserved=0
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fd2-zzq04.eu1.hubspotlinks.com%2FCtc%2F2N%2B113%2Fd2-zZQ04%2FVV-pcL38CsyRW83l1K635G3cmW4vJbXQ5Br_VZN6WXH-z3m2nnW95jsWP6lZ3lsW6hL0b91DNKD6W8cqwCY7l8K3dW96fX3P3tRytrW5bBB8Z3MNyFHW5DZ5g032-99LW95Y3yD1RTRnyW1BDTxb1yWpnMW2fLMh641x5NSW6KgDYq8-y9bfW16T8zq8rNFMRW23b-Lj4J-s1zN7lQC-knQjvBW1H58ks8SW7-JW16lBTh9jncgJW82S0bR4lTfJ-W7BCR5w5RkPGKW3C8kFQ6yk8V9N280c7tlRLQDW7Z1gjQ6r9yf_W1L90642DbZMYN2RzCVbZL9T3W6ZLQ0S8PN-8yW5lVnzk7zqRqqW5TjlRg2c8yHyW51wTLJ944gt2W3TrFZj5KThpdW2rhcQQ55-0b7Vht4xZ47Cgx-W4Qkrxg33Hx35W6HH9hC4ZqzrSf6C2qVg04&data=05%7C02%7Cfis.Information%40northyorks.gov.uk%7C946bf7fad62d4baeddaf08dde480f154%7Cad3d9c73983044a1b487e1055441c70e%7C0%7C0%7C638917965097053085%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Miv%2BISxFMjKc5eq9D71uCef%2F7uGoKf3F%2FVFnXllZR10%3D&reserved=0
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fd2-zzq04.eu1.hubspotlinks.com%2FCtc%2F2N%2B113%2Fd2-zZQ04%2FVV-pcL38CsyRW83l1K635G3cmW4vJbXQ5Br_VZN6WXH-z3m2nnW95jsWP6lZ3pqW3cPfBM76p8fTW3jq2s_5mjjxVW5glfwR4sVr2MN2HPzjZpBGRxW8PD7kB38cdKXM-ZcCJsydxFVnMmhY8N_BmdW3bFdW-7CKWn5W81RzTN8Y3RxSW3yt-J886XN0dW2SBf_M5439DmW5gjjfC8-fFwkW4VpcSy4czFkRW7V16LP64YJ54W3lNXs95__Bv2W97VVTr2CrJjmW76QJrX9l9487W14Ck4-8vXSZfW29rM9K1RwrR3N4YSx3zHl5-nW48R56n2vN289W5WB8MF8PcbdDW9js_Yg6zwB4RW4dWyFL8yWySVW3RDR7l5q_FbLW5jrgtb2-v8FYW8VYKTJ8lRBg0W5dPx694vxssTW7DV7C82mxrwxW1n3Y30173mJmf78DP6x04&data=05%7C02%7Cfis.Information%40northyorks.gov.uk%7C946bf7fad62d4baeddaf08dde480f154%7Cad3d9c73983044a1b487e1055441c70e%7C0%7C0%7C638917965097079473%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=KfgtEt4mZi%2FBxTA4DzQdJBZTnMl%2BaPXbVCuWbE7sbgY%3D&reserved=0
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fd2-zzq04.eu1.hubspotlinks.com%2FCtc%2F2N%2B113%2Fd2-zZQ04%2FVV-pcL38CsyRW83l1K635G3cmW4vJbXQ5Br_VZN6WXH-z3m2nnW95jsWP6lZ3psW5-HVC-8BBWd_VF-xyd6y6MCFW2WLwvZ3hMKdkW6KP7J22Q3L_MW7mz7_-5dVr8lW2fyc45290DfkW53txwW5-sx3_W3sQ2mm22ZG83W2L5qV264jm0gW7YfG-d7SFhkVW65mfrV2KJ6lRW8xm_zm65YckTW44p_8J8Wk5R8W5VMq4F3VpDpqW5JKPRq12kNfMW7BVgWq6DrWYxW2Y8p_Q6SwfRXW1Kds8b7SdgN2W8jYNly4BS4NsW4vt1kT36bgFbW98cSN25VrCwJW4FXx-_8NQcZpW29FKxS6_p7WkW2yQHft1nVhgVV8yjMT6QyBptMR2WhjYzrNqW526KGZ1y2WZLW7WjrK37Xms2PW42yRlt11GP52VXkrwS73vf5rf1SBd5P04&data=05%7C02%7Cfis.Information%40northyorks.gov.uk%7C946bf7fad62d4baeddaf08dde480f154%7Cad3d9c73983044a1b487e1055441c70e%7C0%7C0%7C638917965097097809%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=dX2nj6g2NdVuZaIPl1DGo%2BrhepyxMQ9cvwmK07ADOYc%3D&reserved=0
mailto:wraparoundchildcare@northyorks.gov.uk


 
 

Date for the Diary – Childminder meeting 24th September 2024 
The next Childminder meeting will be held on 24th September 2025 at 7PM meeting link to follow later 
 

DfE Early Years Employment Reference Template  

As part of the EYFS safeguarding reforms, The DfE has created an Early Years Employment Reference 
template Early Years employment reference template  Early Years settings can choose to use this template 
when providing or obtaining an employment reference or they can create their own. 

 
NYSCP Early Years Online Safeguarding Learning Event (formerly masterclass) 
The Autumn Term Early Years online safeguarding learning event will be held on Wednesday, 8th October at 
1900 – 2100.  This is aimed at all Early Years practitioners and is intended to introduce wider safeguarding 
issues to support safeguarding knowledge and professional development.  All Early Years practitioners can 
access this free of charge and a recording will be available on the NYSCP youtube channel after.  To book go 
to NYES and the course code is NYS-OM-1025-T002. 
 

Dingley’s Promise – FREE Inclusion Training 
Dingley’s Promise use 40 years of experience working with children with SEND to create training resources 
to enhance skills, improve confidence and inspire Early Years educators to cultivate an inclusive environment 
for all children.  This is FREE for NYC early years providers.  BUT funding for training is now in its final year.  
Please sign up via the attached power point to take advantage of this amazing FREE training opportunity 
FOR ALL YOUR STAFF whilst it is still available. (Attachment: 9) 
 

Disadvantage Two-Year-Old Codes – (Families in Receipt of Additional Support) 
Please note that once codes are issued for two-year old children of families in receipt of additional support 
(also known as Disadvantage Two Year Old Funding), parents do not need to reconfirm every 3 months. 
These codes remain valid until the child becomes eligible for Universal 15 hours funding. 

Childcare Choices – rebranding to “Best Start in Life” website 
From 1st September, the new government website beststartinlife.gov.uk goes live, replacing the Childcare 
Choices website.  Visitors to the current Childcare Choices website will automatically be diverted to the new 
Best Start in Life website for a transitional period.  Please direct parents to the new Best Start in Life website 
from 1st September 2025.  The DfE will be launching a branding and toolkit shortly. 
 

Centre for Early Childhood – “Explainer” Animated Film Clips 
The Royal Foundation Centre for Early Childhood has developed a series of animated films explaining brain 
development and why interactions are so important for babies and young children   Please share with staff 
and parents The Explainer Series - CFEC 

 
Free Toilet Training Posters and Handouts  
Toilet training posters for early years providers/schools and parents are available to download free from the 
Foundation Years website Free Toilet Training Posters and Handouts for Early Years Settings and Parents - 
Foundation Years 
 

DfE - Share your views on the Early Years workforce register 
In July 2025, the Department for Education (DfE) published the Best Start in Life strategy where they 
committed to working with the sector to co-design and introduce a new professional register to put early years 
workers on a more professional footing and create clear paths for career progression, to drive up standards 
and professionalism among the workforces.  They would love to hear your thoughts and feedback on the idea 
of a workforce register in a 60-minute remote session:  
When: 1st to 12th September and 29th September to 11th October online session  
Incentive: £40   

Sign up here: https://dferesearch.fra1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_5pEaelJPYUlDhf8 

Questions? Contact us at research.early-years-quals@education.gov.uk 

 
Danger of Slush ice drinks with glycerol 
The Food Standard Agency (FSA) has launched a campaign and revised guidance warning parents and 
providers that children under 7 years old should not be given slushies containing glycerol.  Please share with 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fd2-zzq04.eu1.hubspotlinks.com%2FCtc%2F2N%2B113%2Fd2-zZQ04%2FVX7bQz3SSx0SN2L7-214m9ThW4lQ0X35BLbVqN1WCR-65nXHCW50kH_H6lZ3pBW6BWTF34S5CZZW5J_gvf8v-gbQW42ZCJJ88l88qVP9BjJ45tcrdW2JVH0513-hFSN3N7RgxX3xJqVG-KgB2Ch3fqW2r13rY7fHQ_KVJ8xRv8V1RLwW7H-R5s2mZNxcW2xyTH5490C5QW5w6j3f5D2_j1W4qP6JN8YPq2_W3hSQGP1N8z66W2P4S-X2YdWVpW4YJLVR8b6YCfW8gfGTr6Bfx0KW91mCv38sRVXsN1MRKlFn_JtsW583t726rSyk_W4lsfrW7_bj4VW5jlwpc1SKNYwW937QVN6MfqjVW7DHdx787V7cxN8JfpQvS4gLJW4jvJzx1WCP_lVHRwzS8GRxVSW40nkn736Yt30W3JdFFc3-N14mW3mBcYC1KYX5ZVgTHdM6FXjxnW3cKztk1-fd-bf1gVpmF04&data=05%7C02%7Cfis.Information%40northyorks.gov.uk%7C8b00d14b536f427c42bf08dde5756adc%7Cad3d9c73983044a1b487e1055441c70e%7C0%7C0%7C638919014652769239%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=wU4UaoMHySCl2b9QDzbDIyKuH9VCfgr0dtp35SXl3xY%3D&reserved=0
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fcentreforearlychildhood.org%2Fhelp-resources%2Fthe-explainer-series%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cfis.Information%40northyorks.gov.uk%7C5c6073b2a07c40c8b37408ddd5b39a75%7Cad3d9c73983044a1b487e1055441c70e%7C0%7C0%7C638901689551731683%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=ORbyDNjEdvMoyG4TaQ7kHwh7WvXbAQs1jz1bX3Hmp%2Fc%3D&reserved=0
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.foundationyears.org.uk%2F2025%2F03%2Ffree-toilet-training-posters-and-handouts-for-early-years-settings-and-parents%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cfis.Information%40northyorks.gov.uk%7C8ea618b7579e47bedf4108dde0bc96b9%7Cad3d9c73983044a1b487e1055441c70e%7C0%7C0%7C638913822774091541%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=2pJGDvbgp5LP1bOM%2FjYp3k1zHLCCjbOkdFVHuglSGTQ%3D&reserved=0
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.foundationyears.org.uk%2F2025%2F03%2Ffree-toilet-training-posters-and-handouts-for-early-years-settings-and-parents%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cfis.Information%40northyorks.gov.uk%7C8ea618b7579e47bedf4108dde0bc96b9%7Cad3d9c73983044a1b487e1055441c70e%7C0%7C0%7C638913822774091541%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=2pJGDvbgp5LP1bOM%2FjYp3k1zHLCCjbOkdFVHuglSGTQ%3D&reserved=0
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fedua-zcmp.maillist-manage.eu%2Fclick%2F195f6ae4e49f8fd%2F195f6ae4e49b796&data=05%7C02%7CSue.Atkins%40northyorks.gov.uk%7C5e25a96424794a16368d08dde4ab17df%7Cad3d9c73983044a1b487e1055441c70e%7C0%7C0%7C638918145691017738%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=udiyKvIe%2FWVZRbSTz0r2bFVwECcCb%2BvI91vRlga8oVo%3D&reserved=0
mailto:research.early-years-quals@education.gov.uk?subject=


 
 

staff and parents.  Further information Summer slush warning: Glycerol in slush ice drinks unsafe for children 
under 7 and should be limited for children aged 7 to 10   | Food Standards Agency and (Attachment: 10) 

 
Foundation Years – FREE email subscription 
Foundation Years free email subscription offers providers regular, relevant, topical information and sector 
news to support you in your role as an Early Year professional.   Foundation Years is funded by the UK 
Government’s Department for Education and is delivered by Begin Bright.  Subscribe here: Foundation Years 
- Latest news, policy and resources for early years professionals 
 

Early Years funding 
Early Years Funding 

ESTIMATES NOW CLOSED - Autumn Term Estimates 

✓ If you have not submitted an estimate, you will be contacted via email but will not receive 

a payment in September. 

✓ If you need to update your estimates because they have changed considerably, please 

contact eyft@northyorks.gov.uk for further instructions. 

 

HEADCOUNT OPEN NOW Autumn Term Headcount – Deadline 3rd October 2025 

✓ All providers should submit Autumn term headcount – do not wait until headcount week 

as amendments/additions can always be done up until the deadline.  

✓ All schools with early years headcount submission must be the same as that on the 

census. 

✓ Headcount week 29th September – 3rd October 2025  

✓ DAF evidence must be submitted by 3rd October 2025 

 REMINDER Funding is for 14 weeks 

✓ Term Time only providers should manage the shortfall in funded weeks in Autumn term 
and make parents aware of how they have decided to manage this. As explained in 
Useful dates 2025-2026.pdf 

REMINDER Invoices must comply with the statutory guidance  

✓ Please use the guidance Early education and childcare - GOV.UK Section 1.32 to 

ensure parents are aware of your charges  

✓ Refundable deposit can be requested to cover costs incurred if a child leaves before 

headcount  

✓  Statutory Guidance - Charging - FAQs (DfE 7 March 2025).pdf 

✓ FAQs for Childminders about Charging DfE - 27th March 2025.pdf 

IMPORTANT - Using the Eligibility Checker on the Portal 

✓ Parents must hold a valid code from HMRC with a start date on or before 31st August 

2025 and end date on or after 1st September 2025 to access all types of Working 

Family funding from September 2025.  

✓  An amber coloured banner on screen does not mean a code is valid to claim funding. 

Further guidance on checking codes can be found via our website here: Early Education 

Places, Funding and Entitlement | CYPSinfo  

 

REMINDER – Providers offering stretched funding 

✓ If you are a provider offering stretched funding, you must inform the Early Years Funding 

Team via email if you haven’t already 

✓ You must ensure parents understand the how the funded hours are offered on a 

stretched basis 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.food.gov.uk%2Fnews-alerts%2Fnews%2Fsummer-slush-warning-glycerol-in-slush-ice-drinks-unsafe-for-children-under-7-and-should-be-limited-for-children-aged-7-to-10&data=05%7C02%7Cfis.Information%40northyorks.gov.uk%7C689436ae366e4cae2b6f08dde0c34f25%7Cad3d9c73983044a1b487e1055441c70e%7C0%7C0%7C638913851639804967%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=y593Lwx71D3yVrzgfY5wCeSHvIhxaKlyXHHvYIVjV8I%3D&reserved=0
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.food.gov.uk%2Fnews-alerts%2Fnews%2Fsummer-slush-warning-glycerol-in-slush-ice-drinks-unsafe-for-children-under-7-and-should-be-limited-for-children-aged-7-to-10&data=05%7C02%7Cfis.Information%40northyorks.gov.uk%7C689436ae366e4cae2b6f08dde0c34f25%7Cad3d9c73983044a1b487e1055441c70e%7C0%7C0%7C638913851639804967%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=y593Lwx71D3yVrzgfY5wCeSHvIhxaKlyXHHvYIVjV8I%3D&reserved=0
https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/department-for-education
https://www.beginbright.com/early-years-and-primary-school-programmes
https://www.foundationyears.org.uk/
https://www.foundationyears.org.uk/
mailto:eyft@northyorks.gov.uk
https://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/sites/default/files/Early%20years/eyc%20funding/Useful%20dates%202025-2026.pdf
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/early-education-and-childcare--2/early-education-and-childcare-effective-from-1-april-2025#part-d-information-to-childcare-providers
https://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/sites/default/files/Early%20years/eyc%20funding/Statutory%20Guidance%20-%20Charging%20-%20FAQs%20(DfE%207%20March%202025).pdf
https://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/sites/default/files/Early%20years/eyc%20funding/FAQs%20for%20Childminders%20about%20Charging%20DfE%20-%2027th%20March%202025.pdf
https://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/early-education-places-funding-and-entitlement
https://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/early-education-places-funding-and-entitlement


 
 

You must indicate which children are accessing stretched funding when submitting 

headcount actuals. 

 

UPDATE – Autumn Term Funding Guidance / Helpful Information 

✓ Timetable - Autumn 2025 – Provider Timetable - Autumn 2025.pdf 

✓ Autumn Term Headcount - Termly Headcount Information for Autumn Term 2025.pdf 

✓ Checking Working Family codes - Guidance on how to check Working Family Codes -

Autumn Term 2025.pdf 

✓ A revised version of the Sample Parental Agreement is available on the CYPS info 

website - Parental Agreement NYC Sample document September 2025 Final.docx 

All guidance - Early Education Places, Funding and Entitlement | CYPSinfo 

 

  IMPORTANT - Veritau NYC Auditors - Summer Term 2025 Compliance Check 

✓ You may be contacted by Veritau, North Yorkshire Council’s auditors in the next few 

weeks. 

✓ This will be via email to say that you have been selected for a compliance check on your 

Summer Term 2025 Headcount claim 

Please assist them in any way you can. 

 

 

https://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/sites/default/files/Early%20years/eyc%20funding/Provider%20Timetable%20-%20Autumn%202025.pdf
https://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/sites/default/files/Early%20years/eyc%20funding/Termly%20Headcount%20Information%20for%20Autumn%20Term%202025.pdf
https://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/sites/default/files/Early%20years/eyc%20funding/Guidance%20on%20how%20to%20check%20Working%20Family%20Codes%20-Autumn%20Term%202025.pdf
https://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/sites/default/files/Early%20years/eyc%20funding/Guidance%20on%20how%20to%20check%20Working%20Family%20Codes%20-Autumn%20Term%202025.pdf
https://view.officeapps.live.com/op/view.aspx?src=https%3A%2F%2Fcyps.northyorks.gov.uk%2Fsites%2Fdefault%2Ffiles%2FEarly%2520years%2Feyc%2520funding%2FParental%2520Agreement%2520NYC%2520Sample%2520document%2520September%25202025%2520Final.docx&wdOrigin=BROWSELINK
https://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/early-education-places-funding-and-entitlement

